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September 2022
Greetings!

As we savor the last of summer, we are looking forward to our next round of
applications for our homeownership program. Habitat for Humanity of Eastern
Connecticut will be accepting applications between September 15t and 30", This
application round includes homes in Gales Ferry and Norwich.

Our program changes lives and we rely on word of mouth to share the information
throughout local communities. You or someone you know may need decent affordable
housing, be interested in living in Gales Ferry or Norwich, or interested in learning more
about our homeownership program. We hope that the enclosed information is useful to
you and your community.

We require anyone who is interested in applying to visit our website for specific details:
www.HabitatECT.org/homeownership. Here you will be able to access our Application
Information Meeting (AIM) in the form of a video and survey starting on September 1,
2022. To download the pre-qualification application, interested parties must complete
the online AIM process.

The AIM informs anyone interested in becoming a Habitat for Humanity homeowner
about the program and the qualifying guidelines. All pre-qualification applications must
be date stamped no later than September 30", which is when the program closes. We
reserve the right to close this application round at any time.

Included with this letter is a flyer with more information about our program. We would
greatly appreciate it if you would share this information with others in your community. It
can also be downloaded on the homeownership page on our website.

Please contact me with any questions about the program. We are looking forward to
hearing from you in September.

Yours in partnership,

Tara Filip

Homeowner Services
mission@habitatect.org
860-442-7890 ext. 201
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